
 
What a busy and fantastic term weõve had so far! Firstly weõd like to welcome all 
of our new families into school and welcome back our familiar faces!  There have 
been many class family events and parent workshops  that we hope youõve been 
able to come in to., but donõt worry if you havenõt been able to join us yet we 
have more planned for next term! 
 
Our topics for this term have been  Marvellous Me and Autumn.  Classes in lower 
school have been working on these themes within a variety of activities in order 
to support the children with their learning . We have had lots of fun finding out 
about autumn, getting to know each other, finding out about our likes / dislikes 
and discovering more about our senses and bodies 
 

Ladybird Class Team 

JulieñTeacher  

ElisabethñTeacher 

ClaireñLSP 

HeatherñLSP 

PardeepñLSA 

WendyñLSA 

Ladybird class have had a very 
busy Autumn term ! 
Class 1 have been thinking about body 
parts and using them to create 
artwork on an Autumn theme. 



Dragonfly Class 
Team: 

EmmañTeacher 

HelenñLSP 

BeckyñLSP 

HarbirñLSA 

AmanahñLSA 

Butterfly Class Team: 

Helen  Teacher 

AimiñTeacher 

DebñLSP 

TraceyñLSP 

Emily -  -LSA 

 

In Dragonflies class we have enjoyed Halloween 
messy play and mark making. We painted pumpkins, 
explored jelly and moved sand on the light box to 
find spiders and skeletons!  

Butterflies have been having a lovely time finding out about 
autumn and exploring the leaves and natural resources. We 
enjoyed finding the hidden leaves and conkers in the jelly  and 
going on a nature walk in the sensory garden. We have also 
been busy finding out about our body parts and exploring lots 
of new textures , smells and sights!  


